ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Antrim, New Hampshi

May 14, 1980

Mr. Dennis H. Carignan 44 Newbury St. Nashua, NH 03060

Dear Mr. Carignan:

Your letter and proposed subdivision were discussed at the May 8, 1980 meeting of the Antrim Planning Board. While the subdivision meets all size and frontage requirements there was a question concerning access to Route 202. In order to resolve this we need:

- Right-of-way plan
- 2. Verification of point of access

You may obtain these from:

Right-of-Way Department Department of Public Works and Highways John O. Morton Building Louden Road Concord, NH 03301

Once you have obtained these, please forward them to me at Jon J. Medved, Gregg Lake Road, Antrim, NH 03440, and I will insure that your request is considered at the next meeting of the Planning Board.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me during the day at 924-7181 or in the evening at 588-2464.

Sincerely,

Jon/J. Medved, Secretary

JJM/ch Encl.